

Communications Subcommittee meeting 25 July 2022, 5:30 pm, via Zoom

Attendees: CB Floyd, Sharon Kinnison, Lisa Ratcliff

Apologies: Shane O'Neill, Alec Beckett, Sue Armstrong

Idea for Arts section of website

This was raised after Kylie Bennett suggested it in Facebook. Decided the best thing to do was to create a page in the Community section of the website, under Groups, and call it Island Artists and Makers: a Directory (to make sure people know it isn't a formal group).

Then we would put out an article in PON and SIRA News inviting artists/makers to submit their own directory details, hopefully with links to their own websites where they can sell their work.

Action: Lisa to write copy for PON/SIRA News which we can then adapt for the webpage -Alec to create once we have text. The Directory link for the article is

<https://www.scotlandisland.org.au/directory/#toggle-id-1-closed>

Website update progress

A lot of progress has been made. Looked at sections assigned to Sue Armstrong and decided to divide them out:

Actions:

- Lisa to review Parking on the Island <https://www.scotlandisland.org.au/about-the-island/parking-at-church-point/>
- CF to ask if Gail MacKenzie would review Newcomers info <https://www.scotlandisland.org.au/newcomers/>
- Sharon can you/your committee review Vehicles on the Island? <https://www.scotlandisland.org.au/island-life/vehicles-on-the-island/>
- Sharon to review Bush Regeneration Groups <https://www.scotlandisland.org.au/community/groups/bush-regeneration-groups/>
- CF to review remaining pages assigned to SA

Wharves: Duncan is working on the wharf info; now able to be completed as Bells is finished.

Alec under Classes you asked questions on the spreadsheet about what I wanted – I've answered those questions – **can you review those?**

SIRA News being linked to on FB – is this happening regularly? **Action: Shane to advise – LR offered to help if needed.**

WPCA/SIRA Communication channels

The meeting discussed liaison and communication between WPCA and SIRA and agreed that regular communications need to occur. **Action: CF to liaise with Juliet Wills to establish regular coffee mornings with Mel Broughton.**

Also, not mentioned at the meeting, but CF/JW are planning to attend the next WPCA meeting (31 July) as observers.

The meeting closed at 6:15 pm.